
ADVERTISEMENT REQUEST FOR 

QUALIFICATIONS 
 

Greenville-Spartanburg International Airport 
(GSP) On-Call Architectural / Engineering 

Consulting Services 
 
Request for Qualifications (RFQ) are desired by the Greenville-Spartanburg Airport 
District to qualify On-Call Architectural / Engineering Consulting Services.  RFQ responses 
will be received at: 
 

Greenville-Spartanburg Airport District 
2000 GSP Drive, Suite 1 
Greer, SC  29651-9202 
 

Attention:  Jeff Clifton, Director 
 

The Greenville-Spartanburg Airport District is soliciting qualifications for on-call 
Architectural / Engineering consulting services.  It is the intent of the District to select 
and award contracts up to three (3) architectural/engineering firm/team for on-call 
services for a period of 5 years on federally funded and non-federally funded projects. 
 
RFQ responses must be submitted by September 19, 2023, by 11:30 AM. 
 
RFQ responses received after the stated time will not be accepted. 
 

Please refer to Greenville-Spartanburg Airport District website under Business 
Opportunities at https://gspairport.com/rfps/ for additional information and submittal 
requirements.  
 
Interested firms must attend a mandatory pre-submittal conference to be held on August 
30, 2023, at 1:30 PM at Greenville-Spartanburg Airport Conference Center 500 Aviation 
Parkway Greer, SC 29651. 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADVERTISEMENT 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
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